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Friday 8th November 2024 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we started our Incarnation topic by reading through Genesis of the Bible and picking out 

key words and messages that we will look out for in Gospels in the Bible. 

In English, we shared our favourite poems, looked at how a poem should be read for the best 

effect, listened to and laughed with Michael Rosen reading his poems and wrote our own food 

inspired poems. 

In Maths, we started looking at multiplication and division, recapped our 2s, 5s and 10s and 

learnt our 4s and 8s. 

In Topic, we explored the countries that make up the UK, their capital cities and some other 

cities in the UK.  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Louis and Zakir for their clear and well presented maps of the UK. 

Headteacher's Award: Sebastian for showing a love for learning and persevering when things 

got difficult and Rehan for showing love with his facts about ships. 

Shining Stars: Ed, Georgie, Zakir,  

Pupil Voice: “I love this classroom, it’s so fun!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th November – Parents Evening. Please message me on 

Dojo to book an appointment. 

Thursday 21st (Year 4) and Thursday 28th (Year 3) November – Farming Thursday 


